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I highly oppose this measure. In-person voting as the only option for voting is highly 

discriminatory and inaccessible. Many of our elders, disabled, and low-income 

neighbors rely on mail-in voting. Getting to the ballot box and potentially waiting 

hours in line is not an option for many people. 


